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POSTER COMPETITION

The Heathfield Summer Fair will be on Saturday, 9t June this year.
The PTA would like your child to design a poster.

There will be an Infant and Junior winner, the winner’s posters will be
printed and used as advertising locally as well as a prize for the
winning posters.

The poster should be bright, colourful and include any of the following
information... please use the template on the back of the letter.

Live music

Face painting

BBQ

Bottle tombola

Games

Candy floss

Rides

Lots of fun for all the family

Closing date: 18t May 2018
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Heathfield Schools’ Partnership
Summer Fair
9t June, 12noon — 3pm




